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Christmas flower arranging at Silverpoint Court Residential Care
Home

Our lovely Joyce here at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home helped arrange the Christmas flowers this week. We

enjoyed a little chat about Christmas memories and how things have changed.

We also had a couple of festive sing alongs with our residents, led by our Recreation and Well-Being team, and the local Church.

It was wonderful to sing to Christmas carols and everyone really enjoyed it!

 

 


